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As a licensee or friend of AGNT or ANLEX, we would like to update you once a quarter about our continuing work to 
enhance and perfect these databases and about our plans for the future. 

 The Project. The AGNT Project Report—Q3 2008 introduced the team, outlined ongoing tasks, and discussed 
potential tasks. 

 

Short Update on the AGNT Project 

Timothy Friberg 

Barbara and I are at this moment visiting the States for seven weeks. In addition to making a longer AGNT quarterly 
newsletter next to impossible to produce, our presence here has been blessed with some face-to-face interactions with 
Greek scholars—or phone calls—not all of whom are directly volunteering with the AGNT project. To meet two retired 
scholars in Oklahoma, who in their eighties are being more productive than some half their age, was an encouragement to 
me personally. 

It took us most of a year to iron out the wrinkles in our plan to highlight the ANLEX write-ups for every next Greek word 
that a user of AGNT may choose to inspect, but now Ray Gordon is showing amazing stamina in handling all the details 
requiring attention in the preparation of ANLEX 01 (first of thirty ANLEX parts). Of course vendors for the most part will 
not want to implement our highlighting enhancement until all thirty finished parts are together presented to them. But we 
have now started at the beginning, a very good place to commence. 

We are happy to announce that since our last AGNT newsletter, our AGNT website is now open to public inspection. 
Check it out at www.AGNTProject.net. This is a modest effort that puts in one easily accessible place all the crucial 
elements of our project. Criticism and comment are welcome. 

As always, we remain open to developing AGNT and ANLEX in ways that are most useful to the needs of 
students and readers of God’s Word. 

Thank you for your continued support of The AGNT Project, for faithfully marketing the AGNT and ANLEX databases, 
and for making these state-of-the-art tools for studying the Greek New Testament available to students, scholars, pastors, 
translators, and laymen worldwide. 

John Hughes 
Agent for The AGNT Project 
johnhughes@centurytel.net 
Phone: 406.862.7289 
FAX:   406.862.0917 

 


